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Power	from	solar	households	is	a	valuable	resource	that	deserves	to	be	paid	
fairly.	Households	all	across	Australia	are	providing	considerable	environmental	
and	health	benefits	and,	especially	useful,	reducing	pressure	on	the	network.	We	
need	a	fair,	legislated	price	for	solar	exported	to	the	grid	to	further	support	
rooftop	solar	and	renewables	in	this	country.
	




